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This Week 

Last week we made the connection between 
discipleship, or apprenticeship, to Jesus and 
Spiritual Formation.  Maybe these are still 
some concepts that we’re trying to grasp 
and apply.  So this morning, we are going to 
press a little deeper into what Spiritual 
Formation is, and why it is so important for 

any of us proposing to follow Jesus. 

Last Week 

Today: Family Sunday and Fellowship Lunch / Paramount Youth Ministry 
6:00 pm 

Monday: Small Group at Horsts’ 1:00 pm 
Wednesday: Church Prayer Walking Night 6:30 pm 
Thursday: Deacons Meeting 1:00 pm / Church Board Meeting 6:30 pm 

Stuff to Know 

Sunday May 4, 2025 

 

Next Steps 
 

Name: ___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone: _________________________   Email: __________________________________________ 
 

 I’m New    I Put My Trust in Jesus Recently 

 

 I’m Interested in   I’m Interested in Being Baptized 
 Membership 
 

 I’d like to Talk About   I’m Interested in Helping with:  
 Something Else   _____________________________ 

Tear Here 

OCC:  Thank you for partnering with us in the ministry of Operation Christmas 
Child!  If you’d like to give in the month of May, we’re asking for clothing items. 
Things like: 

 

• Underwear, Socks, T-Shirts for boys and girls (all sizes) 
• Washcloths (still about 75 needed) 
 
 
 

*Remember to place donations in the desk drawers marked “OCC” in the foyer. 

Today, at 4:00 pm, the Youth are going out for Hibachi!  The 
cost is $10.  It’s going to be a great time!  Youth, if you’re 
interested in attending, talk to Pastor Caleb. 

Raising kids is a challenge.  What does it look like to Parent as 
a disciple of Jesus?  Parents, join us on June 7, at 9:30 am, at 
New Life Believers, as we seek to grow in this. 

On Saturday, May 31, at 9:00 am we will host a Church Work 
Day!  Join us in making sure our property is a well-kept, 
beautiful and functional place for us and our community.  Bring 
some tools, spread some mulch, eat some doughnuts.  Join us! 

This summer, we are resuming our Prayer Walking nights.  
We want to be active in our community, and one of the 
ways we want to do that is through prayer.  Join us this 
Wednesday, under our pavilion, at 6:30 pm.  We’ll pray as a 
group, then in smaller groups in the neighborhood. 

The Golden Heirs Ministry will be attending Seniors Day at 
Roxbury Holiness Camp, on May 13.  If you have signed up to 
go and want to ride in the van, the departure time is 8:00 am. 

Today is Fellowship Lunch and Family Sunday!  It’s always 
great to include the whole family, as we worship the Lord 
together.  After worship, join us for a time to connect and 
share a great lunch! 


